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July 29, 2011
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State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

DM 11-075

PNE Energy Supply LLC
Initial Registration to Become a Competitive Electric Power Supplier

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing on behalf PNE Energy Supply LLC. On April 11, 2011, PNE filed an

application to become a Competitive Electric Power Supplier in New Hampshire serving

residential customers. PNE noted that its application was not complete with respect to EDI

capability’, NEPOOL membership2, and evidence of financial security3. On May 31, 2011, PNE

filed a Motion to Extend Period for Completion of Registration Application in this proceeding.

On June 10, 2011, the Commission by Secretarial Letter extended the time for PNE to complete

its application to July 29, 2011.

PNE hereby provides the following supplementation to the Commission:

EDI Capability: PNE has retained the services of Latitude Technologies4 to provide the

EDI capability to comply with Puc 2003.01 (d)(1 )c. In this connection, we are filing herewith an

email dated July 29, 2011 stating that they have completed the EDI testing with PSNH.

Attachment I.

1Puc 2003.01(d) (1) c.
2Puc 2003.01(d) (2).
3Puc 2003.01(d (4)
~‘ http://www.gasnom.com/ip/gisb.htm
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NEPOOL Membership: On May 31, 2011, NEPOOL filed PNE’s membership

application with FERC. Attachment 2. On June 27, 2011 FERC issued a letter order accepting

PNE’s member application.

Evidence of Financial Security: PNE has established an Escrow Agreement with

Sovereign Bank which will pay over to the NHPUC the amount of $100,000 if PNE does not

faithfully perform all duties and protect the NHPUC from any damage caused by PNE’s non

compliance with or breach of any laws or statutes, or rules or regulations pertaining to the

license or permit issued by the NHPUC. Attachment 3.

Please let me know if anything further is needed.

Sincerely,

Is! James T. Rodier


